
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The faculty and staff of Heathwood Hall Episcopal School are excited to welcome your 
student for the 2022-23 school year.  In preparation for your child’s arrival on campus in 
August 2022, we want to make sure that all immunizations required for entrance to a 
South Carolina school are current.  Your child’s South Carolina Certificate of 
Immunization should be sent to Heathwood as soon as possible.  For international 
students, the record should be in English and signed by the physician responsible for 
your child’s health care in their home country.   
 
If your child has been vaccinated for COVID-19, please also send a copy of their COVID 
vaccination card.   
 
Thank you so much for your assistance with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristin Cartin, RN, BSN, CPN 
School Nurse 

 

Sarah Anne Hardin, RN 

School Nurse 

 

Heathwood Hall Episcopal School 
3000 South Beltline Blvd. 
Columbia, SC 29201  


